Email to Parents

Dear parent / carer

We are delighted to inform you of the House your child will be joining at Hessle High School.
Before downloading and clicking on the attached, please ensure your child is watching.

Your child’'s Head of House and form tutor are looking forward to welcoming your child on
Wednesday 9 July.

Kind regards.
The Hessle Academy
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